
 
 
 
 
 
 

BEAUTIFUL SAVIOR  
LUTHERAN CHURCH 

 

SUNDAY, APRIL 25, 2021 
 

Church Office Hours-Monday - Friday 
8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

 

CELEBRATIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
APRIL 25 - MAY 2, 2021 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
Heather Queen- April 25 

Megan Albertson - April 26 
Clayton Klippert - April 28 

John Baker - April 29 
Marley Lowe - April 29 

Rolf Tangvald - April 30 
Griffin Davis - May 1 
Justin Ladd - May 1 

 
ANNIVERSARIES 

  
 (none) 

 
 

This is the day the Lord has made; Let us rejoice and be 
glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 

 
 
 

April 18, 2021 
 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE  
8:00 a.m. Divine Service 30 
10:30 a.m. Divine Service 33 
 

GENERAL OFFERING 
Budget                            $  9,895.00 
Actual Received            $  9,588.00 
 

Fiscal year-to-date amounts are reported in 
the monthly newsletter. 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
If you would like to submit a prayer request, 
contact Debbie Swartz. 
 

STUDYING 1 PETER 

Join us in-person or online each Sunday at 
9:15 a.m. for a study on the letters of St. Peter.    
A Zoom link will be sent out prior to class for 
those who will connect online.   

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Raising up Disciples,  
who are  

Rooted in Christ,  
Growing in Faith &  

Branching out in Love. 



CATALYST LEADER TRAINING 
Tuesdays from 6-8 p.m., a Glocal Missionary 
Training School class entitled “Catalyst-
Leader Training” is being co-led by Pastor 
Reinke.  Please keep this training in your 
prayers that God will use the students in 
mighty ways to reach people for Christ and 
that they would become catalyst leaders to 
multiply disciple-making and churches.  
 

GLOCAL MISSION TRIP 
 

You are invited to Mani, Yucatan Mexico. 
Pastor Reinke will be coleading a short-term 
Glocal Mission trip, May 17-24. We will be 
flying into Cancun on May 17th, and traveling 
to the city of Mani to do Gospel-centered and 
Great Commission-driven work among the 
indigenous Mayan people. Translators and 
training will be provided. Cost is $700 plus 
the cost of airfare to Cancun (around $400). 
Contact Pastor Reinke if you are interested in 
going. 
 

GLOCAL MISSION SUPPORT  

Thank you for supporting Glocal Mission in 
their need.  We have raised over $2,800 to 
help repair winter storm damage.  If you 
forgot about the special offering, or would like 
to add to that amount, please send in your 
donation this week designated for “Glocal 
Mission”.  Thank you! 
Pastor Reinke shared during bible class time 
that there would a link to “Biblical Vision of 
Glocal Mission” that was presented.  This was 
sent in Grace Notes. 

NEEDED!! 
YOUR GIFTS AND TALENTS 

Leadership opportunities exist on the Council 
and Board of Elders for you to use the gifts 
and talents God has given you.  The Council 
positions are essential for the governance and 
administration of the policies, procedures and 
operations of the congregation’s various 
ministries.  The Elders focus on the spiritual 
health of the congregation, support of the 
pastor in his duties, and care for the morale 
and welfare of the BSLC members as well as 
the pastor and his family.  These positions 
offer an excellent way to help to lead our 
congregation, support our pastor and his 
family, and fulfill our mission. 

COUNCIL  (3-year terms) 

• President 
• Secretary 
• Treasurer 
• At-Large-Member 

 

BOARD OF ELDERS  (2-year terms) 
• 4 Positions   

 

Elections occur at the June Voters’ Meeting 
and duties commence July 2021.  For 
additional information on specific duties, 
responsibilities, and the impact of the 
position, please contact a Council member or 
an Elder. 
 

Please prayerfully consider serving in one of 
these positions.  
 



EVERYONE HAS A STORY 
 

Let’s get to know more about our members. 
Please write a few paragraphs, 300-word 
limit,  about your life story. Here are some 
things to consider when writing.  Where were 
you born? Essential lessons from childhood. 
What do you do for work? Advice to the next 
generation, words to live by, favorite bible 
verse, hobby or unusual talent, how long have 
you been a member of BSLC, what event or 
person has affected your faith journey, and 
anything else that makes your story unique.  
These stories will be in upcoming newsletters. 
 

You can send your short story to 
Office@beautifulsaviorspokane.org. 
 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
 

Women’s Bible study will resume Monday, 
April 26th at 10:00 a.m. We are meeting at 
Joanne Kloehn’s. 
 
We will be reviewing 1 Timothy 1.  All ladies 
are welcome; please join us. 
 

REFRIGERATOR NEEDED  
We are in need a full-size refrigerator for the 
basement of the church. If you have one or 
know someone willing to donate, we can make 
arrangements for pick up. Please email Cheri 
at cheri@beautifulsaviorspokane.org or call 
the church office. 
 

 

ANNUAL SPREAD THE BARK DAY 

Pastor Reinke, Ed Merz, Scott Davis, Mark 
Kinney, Dick Kunze, Greg Koch, and John 
Witte, THANK YOU for the entire day you 
gave up to help with our annual “Spread the 
Bark Day”! 
 

BABY SHOWER TO HONOR THE 
DRUCKHAMMERS! 

Jackie and Matthew have a precious little boy 
on the way, and we'd like to bless them with a 
BSLC Church Family-sponsored Baby 
Shower!  Please put Sunday, June 6th, from 
4:30 to 6:30 on your calendar for a special get-
together (more information soon to come). 
So far, plans include a meal together outside 
to include all (men, women, and children) 
interested in attending! If you would like to 
help organize/sponsor this event, please 
contact Cindy Secor. 
 

QUARTERLY GIVING STATEMENTS 

Quarterly giving statements are available 
and in your box, in the Fellowship Hall.  
Please check for accuracy.  If you have any 
questions, please let us know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

JOIN US FOR WORSHIP 
Live-Streamed 
Connect with us through our website 
(www.beautifulsaviorspokane.org) at 8:00 
a.m. for live-streamed service and at 10:30 
a.m. for a recorded version. 
 
In-Person 
If you plan on attending in person at either 
the 8:00 a.m. or 10:30 a.m. service, please 
RSVP on the website or via the Gracenotes 
link. You will need to wear a mask to 
attend.  If you don’t have one, one will be 
provided. 
 

RSVP FOR ATTENDANCE 
Thank you for continuing to RSVP via our 
website (beautifulsaviorspokane.org) when 
planning to attend in-person worship 
services. It has helped us anticipate the 
number of people attending each service. This 
also allows you to be able to see how many 
seats are available. Currently we are only able 
to accommodate 50 - 60 at a time. Thank you 
for your help with this!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WORSHIP & MUSIC COMMITTEE 
REQUEST 

We want to encourage those of you who have 
musical talents to share in our services. Please 
contact Floyd with suggestions, or if you have 
any favorites you would like to hear, please let 
us know.  

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We are so thankful to those willing to serve 
those who attend in-person services during 
this coronavirus season.  To the faithful few 
that have been carrying the load, we 
appreciate you more than you know.  We 
would love to have a few more extra hands on 
deck.  If that is you, please know that we need 
the following: 
 

• Communion Assistants (both 8:00 
a.m. and 10:30 a.m.) 

• Ushers/Greeters (both 8:00 a.m. and 
10:30 a.m.) 

• Cleaning Team volunteers 
• Altar Guild members 
• Offering Counters (after 2nd service) 

 
Thank you for your prayerful consideration.  
Stay healthy and safe! 

http://www.beautifulsaviorspokane.org/
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